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July 6, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Re: Ontario Power Authority (OPA) 2014 Fees Application 
  Settlement Conference 

Board File No. EB-2013-0326 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
I am writing to support VECC’s letter seeking a rescheduling of the start of the settlement conference in the 
above-noted matter.   AMPCO’s consultant is out of the country the week of July 7, 2014 and had made 
arrangements with the OPA to receive a hard copy of the interrogatory responses prior to leaving in order to 
be able to review them during a travel day on Monday July 7, 2014 in order to be prepared for the Settlement 
Conference commencing on July 8, 2014.  Unfortunately due to delivery issues the interrogatory responses 
were not provided making it impossible for AMPCO to review the responses in advance and be ready for a 
Settlement Conference on July 8, 2014.  AMPCO respectfully asks that the Settlement Conference be 
rescheduled. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further information. 
 
Sincerely yours,  

 
Adam White 
President 
Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario 
 
Copy to:  OPA 
 Intervenors 

 


